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MIDWEST BREEZES

Position open at Deer Path Golf Club for a Golf Course
Supt. This is a park district golf club. Salary $24,000 to
$28,000 per year plus park district fringe benefits.
Contact Ed Smith, Supt.

On July 8 this editor was given a cooks tour at St.
Charles C.C. Peter Leuzinger, Supt. is doing a fine job.
The fairways are excellent. The C-15 strain of bent
grass on the greens is giving him a serious problem. |
am sure his plans to remedy the problem are in order.

The M.A.G.C.S. July 12 meeting held at Randall
Oakes C.C. was a success in every way. 79 played golf
on a very interesting and fine conditioned course,
made possible by Sterling Hamilton, Supt., our host.
93 enjoyed a super dinner of barbecued pork chops
and chicken. ‘*All you could eat.”’

On August 16th the M.A.G.C.S. meeting will be held
at Skokie C.C. John Berarducci, Supt. will be our host.
On a recent night the first part of July vandalism took
place on three greens at Chicago Golf Club. Don
Gerber, Supt. reported they used a shovel to tear up
these three greens. The large picture gives you an
idea of the damage done.

Dear Ray,
The challenge most Summer’s bring, keep us alert to
face untold problems.
“SUMMER SYMPTOM”’
Localized dry spot, part of the game,
Lights the wick of the fire cracker,
Of fourth of July fame.
Seems Summer’s dilemma is starting anew,
Trying Superintendents and all of the Crew.
Summertime and the living is easy, they say.
Not the sentiments of a Superintendent, | pray.
Facing each challenge with original style,
Makes success in your work, well worth the while.
So, hang in there, prove you have comprehension,
You'll know in your heart,
Though a word is not mentioned.
Superintendently,
Kenneth R. Zanzig
Green Garden C.C.

NEWS RELEASE

Dr. James B. Beard, TAMU Turfgrass Researcher,
announced that the Annual Texas Turfgrass Field Day
will be held on Wednesday, September 22, 1982, at
College Station, Texas. There will be a 12 stop tour of
the on-going turfgrass research featuring the state-side
TAM turfgrass researchers followed by a barbecue
luncheon. The site of this event is the TAMU Field
Laboratory on Agronomy Road at the northwest corner
of the Texas A & M University campus.

After some eleven years with the USGA, Carl

Schwartzkopf has resigned. Many people knew Carl

throughout the area and perhaps they would be

interested to know that Carl is no longer with the USGA
Green Section.

Stanley J. Zontek

North Central Director - USGA

Chow time at Randall Oakes G.C.




